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February 2022  
  Business Meeting 

The February meeting was held on the 16th at Macedonia Church.  Tom Weigand, our 

tournament director presided over the meeting in the absence of our president who is still 

experiencing problems with COVID.  He is now at home. Thirty four members were present. 

  

• Meeting was opened in prayer.  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• The 50/50 drawing was held. 

• Remember the following:  Our pres., Jim Wimmer; Bill Smith as he feels tired from all of his 

treatments; Vinest Matte as he is facing medical issues; Jimmijo Matthews and his wife; 

Wayne Fulmer; Mike Bailey and his family with COVID issues;  Jim Edwards and his issues 

with COVID; the Fulmer family in the passing of James.. 

• A proposal was made to have the banquet later in the year and have a fish fry for the meal.  

This will discussed more at future meetings.   

• Cast for Kids will be on June 3rd.  Keep the date open on your calendars as this is something 

we do each year.  Sammy Crouch is our representative; Jeff Barnes is the Regional Director; 

and Jay Yelas is the National Director.  Much more to follow on this subject. 

• The new scales have been purchased and will be used at our February tournament.  Carl 

gave a demo of the scales at the meeting. 

• There will be a Fellowship of Christian Athletes tournament on April 23rd.  Carl sent an email 

with the details for this event.  

• The draw for our February tournament was accomplished.  Sixteen boats and 32 members 

will be fishing 8:00 to 3:00. 

• The draw for our January tournament to be fished on March 10th was accomplished.  

Eighteen boats and 36 members will be fishing 7:30 to 2:30. 

• Meeting was adjourned. 

  

Next Meeting will be March 16th @Macedonia 

Church @ 11:00 a.m. 
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Tournament Results 
Our February tournament was held on the 17th.  Sixteen boats and 32 members blasted off at 8:00 in 

the fog.  The results were pretty good as every team caught at least one fish.  There were four limits 

caught.  There were 46 fish caught at an approximate weight of 108 pounds.  There were no dead 

fish. 

   

February Champions 
Sam Gray and Jock Prestigiacomo 

   
February Big Fish 

Clint DeBrand 

5.53 pounds 

 
 

 

Congratulations!!! 
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Tournament Director News 
 

Tom Weigand is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  

The next Seniors Tournament is on March 10th. 

This is the make-up for our January Tournament postponed due to weather. 

The March tournament will be on March 17th. 

December Tournament Results 

First Place:  Tommy King and Mike Bailey, 5 Fish, 12.56 pounds, caught on worms and crank baits. 

Second Place:  Don Beason and Tom Ogle, 4 Fish, 12.30 pounds, caught on worms and crank baits. 

Third Place:  Don Burnett and Jock Prestigiacomo, 5 Fish, 11.31 pounds, caught on worms. 

Fourth Place:  Tom Weigand and Bill Hokstad, 5 Fish, 9.63 pounds, caught on worms and crank baits. 

Fifth Place:  Marvin Brown and Tom Kostura, 4 Fish, 9.23 pounds, caught on worms. 

 

          

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


